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VIPD TRAFFIC ADVISORY - 081523-261 

For Immediate Media Distribution 
 

August 15, 2023  

Traffic Advisory for Bike Coasting Competition 

St. Croix, USVI - The Virgin Islands Police Department advises a road closure will be in 

effect on Saturday, August 19, 2023, from 3:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. along Queen Mary 

Highway from the Central High traffic light to the Castle Burke traffic light due to the Bike 

Coasting Competition.  

Law enforcement officers will be on site to ensure safety. 

We thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
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